
Beggs, Tauren R - DNR

From: Joslin, Richard R - DNR

Sent: Monday, October 24, 2016 2:24 PM
To: Hamblin, Pat <hamblin.patrick@epa.gov> (hamblin.patrick@epa.gov); Brantley, Chrystal

Cc: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR; Lowery, Jason B - DNR

Subject: RE: Aniwa Arsenic

Revisions to Aniwa Arsenic ISA were made and posted along with a transmittal memo. If everything looks good I just

need a signature. Just want to clarify that changes were made to only the narrative part of the document. No changes

were made to the tables, figures, and appendices; no need to review if you don't want to. When I receive the signed

signature page I will merge everything into one complete document and upload to SharePoint.

Thanks and have a great rest of the week!

Rick

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Richard R, Joslin
Hydrogeologist-Remediation & Redevelopment Bureau

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

2984 Shawano Avenue, Green Bay Wl 54313-6727
Phone: (920) 662-5165

Cell Phone: (920) 360-4291

RicharcUoslin@Wisconsin.Rov

dnr.wi.gov

From: Lowery, Jason B - DNR

Sent: Friday, October 07, 2016 8:57 AM
To: Hamblin, Pat <hamblin,patrick@epa.gov> (hamblin, patrick@epa.gov)
Cc: Brantley, Chrystal (brantley.chrystal@epa,gov); Beggs, Tauren R - DNR; Joslin, Richard R - DNR
Subject: FW: Aniwa Arsenic

How about Tuesday afternoon at 2:30? It looks like Rick and Tauren are free; not sure if we need both of them though.I

can see how the removal action could complicate our future recommendatioris.

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.Rov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Jason Lowery
Phone: 608-267-7570

jason.lowerv@wisconsin.goy




